Bureau of Environmental Health

8930 Stanford Blvd | Columbia, MD 21045
HOWARD COUN I I 410.313.2640 - Voice/Relay
HEALTH DEPARTMENT 410.313.2648 - Fax

1.866.313.6300 - Toll Free

Maura J. Rossman, M.D., Health Officer

MEMORANDUM

Sent via email to: pregester@catonsvillehomes.com

TO: Pamela Walter (Catonsville Homes)

FROM: Kevin M. Wolf, LEHS, REHS/RS, Supervisor @

Groundwater Mgmt. Sec.

Well & Septic Program
DATE: December 20, 2022
RE: 1965 Long Corner Road

Mt Airy, MD 21771
M. 06 P.247 27.320AC (Demolition of existing sfd, rebuild new sfd)

This is to advise that the Howard County Health Department recommends
issuance of the demolition permit for the above referenced property.

The existing septic system has been properly located and will be collapsed during
demolition. Documentation and pictures of this process must be submitted to the Health
Dept. for review of completeness.

The existing well (HO-73-4200) was property located and will be utilized for the
new sfd. The well line was capped off near the well and protective devices should
remain in place around the well during demolition and building construction.

Future plans to rebuild a new sfd on this lot may require the revision of the
percolation certification plan.

IF ANY WELL OR SEPTIC COMPONENTS ARE FOUND DURING SITE WORK, YOU
MUST NOTIFY THIS OFFICE IMMEDIATELY!!

KMW
Cc: file
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